THE EMBASSY OF THE
REPUBLIC OF KENYA
STOCKHOLM, SWEDEN

REPUBLIC OF KENYA

PUBLIC HOLIDAY

The Embassy of the Republic of Kenya in Stockholm wishes to inform that it will remain
closed on Monday, 10th October 2022. To commemorate Utamaduni Day. A day to celebrate
the rich cultural diversity of Kenya in a manner that promotes unity, national cohesion, and

economic progress in the country.

Regular consular/office hours will resume on Tuesday, 11th October, 2022, at 0900hrs. All
consular appointments will be rescheduled accordingly. For urgent enquiries during this period,
you may email info @kenyaembassy.se or Whatsapp +46 720 908 928.
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